“TEACHING KIDS TO COUNT IS FINE BUT
TEACHING THEM WHAT COUNTS IS BEST.”

Dear parents,
We explored new ways to
Noga-21st June show our love and support
Chichi- 14th Jul in our classroom throughout
the year.
It's hard to believe that In addition to the academic
another school year is knowledge,we found a lot

coming to an end. of joy in learning about so

Thank you to all our many new things.We learnt
wonderful parents who fo cooperate with our
offered their unconditional || P€ers. we leamt about

team building and to top it
all we started the process of
becoming leaders.

support and cooperation
in all our efforts and

ENTS
7th June- Graduation day, 10:30am
for 11:00 am start.
9th June- Sports day, 9:00am for
9:30am start.
12th-16th June- Early dismissal at 12:00
16th June- Last day of school
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